Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 12:19 PM
To: Mike Fitzgerald

Subject: RE: Missouri Sunshine Act request
Attachments: Report- Mike Fitzgerald.csv

Hi Mike- We have previously provided you with the attached report. We have no additional documents in response to
your requests.

At this time, we are closing your request as satisfied.
Regards,

Shirley Rukcic (she/her)

Chief of Staff & Counsel

City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11 St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102
314-612-1475

Transparency [Integrity | Service

https://www.stltreasurer.org

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT:

This electronic transmission may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and prohibited
from disclosure and unauthorized use pursuant to applicable law. If you are the intended recipient of
this transmission, be advised that its use is restricted by law and for the purpose stated herein. If you
are not the intended recipient of this transmission, take notice that any viewing, use, dissemination, or
copying of the information transmitted herewith is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please return it to the sender and delete all copies from your system.

From: Mike Fitzgerald <msfitzgerald2006 @gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 1:46 PM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stitreasurer.org>

Subject: re: Missouri Sunshine Act request

Dear Ms. Rukcic,

This is a request pursuant to the Missouri Sunshine Act.

| am requesting the following records maintained by the Office of St. Louis City Treasurer:

* Documents showing total number of College Kids savings accounts opened through the Office of the St. Louis
City Treasurer as of March 17, 2023

* Documents showing the average amount of money in each account as of March 17, 2023
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* Documents showing, as of March 17, 2023, the total number of accounts that contain no more than

the initial seed investment of $50 allocated to all kindergarten students enrolled each year in St. Louis Public Schools'
charter

and regular grade schools.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about this request.
Sincerely,

Mike Fitzgerald
Writer

The Riverfront Times
(618) 616-0068

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
validate the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT at helpdesk@stltreasurer.org if you believe this email
is suspicious.




